
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 

To: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD 
Subject: RE: Case 15060/Owl Oil and Gas 

From: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD 
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2014 10:35 AM 
To: Jones, William V. 
Cc: Holm, Anchor E. 

Subject: FYI: Case 15060/Owl Oil and Gas 

Surprised he didn't tell you. Here it is. PRG 

Phillip R. Goetze; P;G. 
Engineering and Geological Services Bureau, Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive, Santa Fe, NM 87505 
0: 505.476.3466 F: 505.476.3462 
philiip.Eoetze@state.nm.us 

From: Ezeanyim, Richard, EMNRD 
Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2014 9:48 AM 
To: Michael Feldewert 
Cc: epadinaplf@qwestoffice.net: iamesbruc@aol.com: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD; McMillan, Michael, EMNRD 
Subject: RE: Case 15060/Owl Oil and Gas 

Pursuant to my understanding of availability of counsels below. Case No. 15060 is hereby continued off-docket to 
Tuesday May 20, 2014. Thank you and have a very pleasant day!!! 

Richard 

From: Michael Feldewert rmailt6:MFeidewert@hollandhart.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2014 9:38 AM 
To: Ezeanyim,.Richard, EMNRD 
Cc: epadillaplf@Qwestoffice.net: iamesbruc@aol.com 
Subject: Case 15060/Owl Oil and Gas 

Gents: My apology for a misunderstanding, f read the email communications as proposing moving the hearing to the 
May 15th docket, not the week of May 5th. I am unfortunately tied up the week of May 5th but am available for hearing 
this matter at the regular May 15th docket or at another time that week. Again, I apologize for the confusion. 

Michael H. Feldewert 
Partner 
Holland & Hart, LLP 
Post Office Box 2208 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-2208 
Phone (505) 988-4421 
E-maii: mfeldewert@hollandhart.com 
Download vCard 
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HOLLAND&HARX 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message is confidential and may be privileged, if you believe that Ehis email has been sent to you in 
error, please reply to the sender that you received the message in error; then please delete this e-mail. Thank you. 

From: iamesbruc@aol.com [mailto:iamesbruc@aol.coml 
Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2014 9:20 AM 
To: richard.ezeanyim@state.nm.us 
Cc: epadillapjf@awestoffice.net: Michael Feldewert 
Subject: Case 15060/Owl Oil and Gas 

Richard: At the initial hearing on this matter, we all discusses a special hearing date on the amended application. The 
revised C-108 has been filed, and the matter is currently set for 4/3. Due to a number of other matters I must complete 
over the next month, I'd request that the matter be moved to a special hearing during the week of May 5th. Both Mike and 
Ernie and fine with that week. 

Please let us know. Thanks. 

Jim 
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